



## Symphony Hall - Year 3

Dear Parent's and Carer's

We have organised an exciting visit to the Symphony Hall in Birmingham to listen to the **City of Birmingham Symphony Orchestra** play a concert especially designed for children in Key Stage 2. The visit will take place on **Monday 10**<sup>th</sup> **February 2025.** 

We will be departing school at **9.40am** to arrive in time for an **11.00am** concert. The coach will bring us back into school for approximately **1.30pm**. The children will need:

- To wear full school uniform,
- A packed lunch with plenty to drink (which will stay at school). If your child is
  entitled to a free school meal and you wish them to receive a packed lunch on this
  day, please call the office by Monday 20<sup>th</sup> January 2025 to place your order.
- To bring a drink and snack to sustain them until we return to school to eat lunch (no glass or chocolate please and preferably in easily disposable packaging)

It is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £15 per pupil for this visit to take place. Payments are to be made through our online payment system. There is no obligation to contribute and no pupil will be omitted from the visit, but in order for the visit to go ahead full parental contributions will be necessary. However, should we not have enough contributions then we will have no alternative but to cancel the visit. We very much hope that you are able to contribute so this visit can go as planned.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs A Perrett and Miss L. Ward Year 3 Teachers